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OFFICIAL MEMO (26/04/2019) 
 

Notice to all NZRCA Clubs: 

 

The NZRCA Executive are pleased to confirm that as of today, Friday 26
th

 April 2019, we have engaged 
EBallot (Votenet Solutions Ltd) to provide online voting services for any proposed rule changes that are 
approved at the 2019 NZRCA AGM – as per our constitution updates in 2017 & 2018 respectively.   

 

All NZRCA members have been requested to supply email addresses with their licence applications.  
These email addresses will be used by EBallot to form your own personal account to allow you access to 
online voting once this is setup. 

 

This is a major step forward for the NZRCA and its members in the way in which rules are amended, added 
or deleted.   

 

More information will be released closer to the 2019 NZRCA AGM in regards to the online voting process.   

 

Kind regards 

 

2018/2019 NZRCA Executive 
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